
 

 

 

 

 

 

8 March 2017. 

Planning Department, 

Waverley Borough Council, 

The Burys, 

Godalming.            BY   EMAIL 

 

Dear Sirs, 

32A  Kings Road, Haslemere. 

2017/0209 

The Haslemere Society is mindful of the Inspector’s numerous 
conditions applied to the successful Appeal of application 2012/1971 
and  would request that WBC ensures that all these are met in this new 
application.  

Having perused the large number of submitted documents we have not 
found any indication of the location of refuse and recycling bins and 
would strongly urge WBC to agree a location that is practical for the 
residents and not prominent or visible from Kings Road and thus not 
adversely affecting the character and amenity of local residents. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

            

                         John   Greer  (Vice Chairman, The Haslemere Society) 

 

                         


